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In Oregon we have seen our way of life dwindle under the same leadership as there 

is no representation in Oregon, we have so many resources yet our own legislatures 

and governor etc go along with what DC wants and they just keep putting in bad 

policy after bad policy.  Making a police state and raising taxes yet again, will not be 

good for anyone.  Citizens in each city and county should be able to feel like they're 

represented and heard.  When you move everything to the state level it gets lost.   

    We do not need taxation on animals, tools, livestock, bank accounts, etc  All of this 

has already been subject to this would be double taxing us to death.  Furthermore it'd 

create more homelessness as you're taxing individuals out of house and home.  How 

about do some solid work for the people, and stop this government overreach?  Put 

your heads together and LOWER taxes, less state run.  You're currently creating 

more problems.  Stop all the special pet projects which do not enrich anyones life and 

concentrate on making Oregon a leader again.  We are drowning in more and more 

fees, cost of living, etc.  These are bad policies.   


